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REQUEST FOR CADASTRAL MAP

1 message

Gil Acosta Jr. <gil.jracosta@house.gov.ph> Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 1:05 PM
To: denfimb@yahoo.com, Imb@denr.gov.ph, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, denr.mimaropa@gmail.com

Dear Ma'am,

Greetings from the 3rd District of Palawan!

Attached is a letter requesting a copy of the Cadastral Map of Barangay Langogan, Puerto Princesa City.
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much!

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure.
If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message hasbeen
addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this
message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.
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